
VandenBerghe, Alissa (Consultant) 

From: Greco, Theresa
Sent: Friday, February 27, 2009 8:41 AM
To: Arthur G. Bendilius (bendelius@phworld.com); bbolima@bolima.com; Boris Dramov 

(borisd@roma.com); Don Davis (dondavis@hillintl.com); Garry Struthers Associates, Inc.; 
harveyparker@compuserve.com; jeff.schutt@jacobs.com; Jerry Johnson 
(jjohnson@powereng.com); Kyle, Larry (Consultant); Michael Morrison; Michelle Jones 
(mjones@entechnorthwest.com); Oblas, Vic (Consultant); Ott, Bill (Consultant); Richard Miller, 
HDR; Smith, Charles (Rosewater)

Cc: White, John; Preedy, Matt; Laird, Linea; Dyer, Bob; Stone, Craig; Paananen, Ron
Subject: AWV Bored Tunnel EIS and Engineering Snapshot
Attachments: Conflict_of_Int_Ltr.pdf; WAC 196-27A-020.pdf

6/25/2009

Good morning to all.  We want to thank you for the professional services your firm has provided to the Alaskan Way 
Viaduct and Seawall Replacement Program over the years.  As we begin the environmental impact statement and 
engineering snapshot for the bored tunnel, several firms asked us for clarification how to avoid potential conflicts of 
interest in pursuing any design/build aspect of tunnel construction.  The attached letter is to serve as interim 
guidance as the WSDOT prepares clarified policy on this important matter. 
  
Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have further questions or need additional clarification. 
  
Theresa Greco 
Deputy Director 
Programs and Services 
Alaskan Way Viaduct & Seawall Replacement Program 
(W) 206-267-3785 
(C) 206-713-0298 
Email:  grecot@wsdot.wa.gov 
  


